
From: Sam Marcus <smarcus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 11:30 AM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: The George Development 
 
 
Ok so this is the right place?  
 
Anyway, we live a few blocks south of The George (just past Eisenhower) and we had actually been 
looking forward to maybe a restaurant or two opening up there- it's quite a ways from where we live to 
any dining or grocery options (especially since Lucky's closed). I recognize that there was a bit of a retail 
slump over the last several years because of the pandemic which may have slowed retail expansion in 
general (esp as food services shifted over to delivery) but those trends seem to be nearing reversal, and 
it strikes me that this area would benefit more from some walkable commercial access than from an 
additional 42 above-market rate apartments. 
 
 
On Tue, Aug 2, 2022 at 9:13 AM Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> wrote: 

Thank you for your comments, they will be shared with the Planning Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Brett Lenart, AICP | Planning Manager 
City of Ann Arbor Planning Services 
301 E. Huron Street, P.O. Box 8647 
Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647 
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From: Sam Marcus <smarcus@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The George Development 

Hello! Is this the appropriate contact for comments to submit about the The George (I don't like that 
double-"The" thing but I think maybe it's correct?) development plan? I won't be able to make the 
wednesday meeting or zoom but I had hoped to submit some comments.  

Thanks! 

Sam  
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